
   

 

   

 

 

Irish Update 

February 14, 2025 

 

Happy Valentines Day!  Class parties are this afternoon at 2:45 PM. 

 

In honor of heart month, there is a flyer attached to today’s Irish Update about an 
upcoming blood drive being held at The Basilica on Monday, March 10th from 

12:00 – 6:00 PM.  See flyer to reserve a space.  

 

This Sunday, February 16th is the fundraiser for Home & School with Wings, Etc. You must show 

the flyer for H & S to receive credit. 

 

 
 



   

 

   

 

 

Irish Boosters are organizing the Elementary Volleyball Spring League.  The 

following link is to express interest.  Questions?  Please contact Alison Smith.  

 

 

St. Mary Catholic Elementary Volleyball Sign up 

 

The next Irish Booster meeting will be Wednesday, February 19th at 5:30 PM in 

the Parish Center.  All are invited! 

 

 

 

• No School Monday, February 17th in honor of President’s Day. 
•  Science Fair award ceremony is set for Tuesday, February 18th at 2:00 pm. 

• All School Mass at the Basilica Wednesday, February 19th.  Please be sure 

students have appropriate outwear to walk to the Basilica.   

 

Congratulations to the 4th grade basketball team who were crowned the Fort Frye 

Tournament champions last weekend.  

 

 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1l349BQF9bacYhQcS5viFRXorcDgZfcq7AwxDxDfhE8E/viewform?edit_requested=true


   

 

   

 

1st grade celebrated their 100th day of school.  It looks like all our snow 

days have “aged” the class! 

 
 

 

 

Home and School News 

  
 

Thank you to everyone that participated in the Stuffie 
Sleepover! Board members Emma Yeager and Bri Moore 
put so much time into making this fun event special for 
the kids! We raised $1000 that will be given to the New 
Floor Project in the parish center. We appreciate all the 

support of this first-time event (that will definitely be back 
next year!) 

  



   

 

   

 

This SUNDAY stop by Wings Etc. to enjoy great food and 
support H&S. Any time between 11am and 11pm. Just 

show the attached flyer on your phone or print.   You can 
share this with as many people as you want. Post on your 

social media to help us spread the word! 
  

Home and School funds have paid for the following in the 
last couple of weeks: 

  

Kindergarten and 1st grade field trip to Discovery World 

The Traveling Planetarium that all grades were able to 
experience in our gym 

Our next meeting will be Thursday February 27th at 3:45 
pm in the Parish center. Everyone is invited to join! 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 
St. Mary Lenten fish fry is right around the corner!  Fish fry 
will be every Friday, March 7th-April 11th from 5-7 PM. Stay 
tuned for more details as it gets closer as it is one of the 

most anticipated and favorite events of the year!!!!! 

 
 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 

The Irish Baseball team is looking to fill a few spots on the 12 u 

baseball team this spring. Players cannot turn 13 before April 30th.    

If interested, please contact Aaron Heiss at 740-525-5086.  



   

 

   

 

 

 


